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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

TO THE LOS ANGELES CITY EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 4289 FOR EXTERNAL AUDITOR 

SERVICES 
 

On November 5, 2024, the Los Angeles City Employees’ Retirement System 
(LACERS) issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) for External Auditor Services.  
 
One (1) typo has been identified in the RFP. In section IV.D, at the top of page 
16, there is a reference to “…the last [actuarial] audit conducted in 2023.” The 
last actuarial audit conducted was in 2020. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged and in full force and 
effect. 
 
If your organization has already submitted a proposal and believes that this 
Addendum requires you to supplement, change, or withdraw your response, 
please contact Julie Guan at julie.guan@lacers.org. Organizations that submitted 
proposals to this RFP No. 4289 prior to the release of this Addendum No. 1 are 
not required to resubmit their response to be deemed responsive. 
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